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From: Nicholas Davies
To: Transportation Commission
Subject: Yes to sidewalk on Harvey St (76638)
Date: Sunday, March 5, 2023 6:53:07 PM

Dear commissioners,

If you've ever walked along Harvey Street, you have likely noticed a lot of variation in
pedestrian accommodations:

* From Blackhawk to Eugenia, there is no sidewalk on either side.
* From Eugenia to Hill, there is a sidewalk on the south side, but only after the first property
line.
* From Hill to Schmitt, there's a sidewalk on the north side, but excluding the properties at
either end of the block.
* From Schmitt to Ridge, there's no sidewalk for the first half (closer to Schmitt), and then
there is a sidewalk on the north side for the second half.
* Another half block without any sidewalks, and then Harvey Street transitions to an alley-like
Franklin Ct.

Going on the sidewalk, off the sidewalk, switching sides, dealing with cars, all this makes
simply walking down this street--which it supposed to be a lower-stress alternative to
University Ave--a lot more complicated than it needs to be. And this is the perspective of
someone without mobility limitations. The proposed plan will address a lot of discontinuities
here. Obviously not all of them. But it'll be a big improvement for people walking in the area.

Thanks!

Nick Davies
3717 Richard St
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